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Beautiful
Jul 21 2019 A renowned supermodel's world is torn apart in
an instant, sending her on an unexpected journey of discovery in
Beautiful, a masterful novel from the international number one
bestselling author Danielle Steel. Veronique Vincent is a star. At
twenty-two, she is one of the most sought-after models in fashion,
gracing the covers of magazines and walking the runways of haute
couture shows across the globe. Yet, despite being the consummate
professional, Veronique wants little of the glamorous life that
modelling affords her. The beloved daughter of a hardworking single
mother, she has always preferred spending time at home or with her
kind-hearted boyfriend to attending lavish parties. When a quick
getaway presents a welcome break on the heels of Paris Fashion Week,
and before a Vogue cover shoot in Tokyo, Veronique is thrilled, eager
to escape the mayhem of her busy schedule. Then, out of nowhere, a
tragic explosion at Brussels Airport changes her life forever. The
ruthless terrorist attack has the entire world on edge. Veronique
finds herself hospitalized and alone, devastated to learn that the
blast has killed both of the people she loved most. She is also forced
to confront the harsh reality that she has been severely injured, her
famous appearance forever altered. As she plunges into seclusion, the
industry that once adored her believes her to have fallen off the map.
In truth, she is struggling to find herself again after losing
everything, and to discover what truly matters in life. But her
mother’s will, accompanied by a letter Veronique never knew existed,
reveals long-held secrets, introducing her to a world she hadn’t even

known was possible. As Veronique forges new bonds, she begins to see a
light beyond the darkness she has come to inhabit, finding peace in
opportunities to help others, and redefining for herself what beauty
is, and what it truly means to be beautiful. Danielle Steel presents a
story of one woman’s breathtaking perseverance in moving beyond
tragedy to a life more meaningful than she could ever have imagined.
There There
Jul 01 2020 ** Shortlisted for the 2020 International
Dublin Literary Award ** One of Barack Obama's best books of 2018, the
New York Times bestselling novel about contemporary America from a
bold new Native American voice 'A thunderclap' Marlon James
'Astonishing' Margaret Atwood, via Twitter 'Pure soaring beauty' Colm
Tóibín Jacquie Red Feather is newly sober and hoping to reconnect with
her estranged family. That's why she is there. Dene is there because
he has been collecting stories to honour his uncle's death, while
Edwin is looking for his true father and Opal came to watch her boy
Orvil dance. All of them are connected by bonds they may not yet
understand. All of them are here for the celebration that is the Big
Oakland Powwow. But Tony Loneman is also there. And Tony has come to
the Powow with darker intentions. 'An exhilarating, polyphonic debut
novel... Dazzling' Daily Telegraph 'Lyrical and playful, shaking and
shimmering with energy... Orange creates beauty out of tragedy'
Guardian 'Bold and engrossing... Orange has got under his characters'
skins, allowing them to speak for themselves' Financial Times A New
York Times Top 10 Best Book 2018 An Oprah Magazine Top 15 Best Book
2018 Finalist for the Pulitzer Prize for Fiction 2019 Shortlisted for
the Rathbones Folio Prize 2019 Winner of the Writer's Center First
Novel Award 2018
Charles Street 44
Dec 18 2021
Happy Birthday
May 11 2021 In this beguiling novel, Danielle Steel
tells the story of three very different people, each of whom reaches a
crucial turning point on the same day—a time to blow out the candles,
say goodbye to the past, and make a wish for the future. Valerie Wyatt
is the queen of gracious living. Since her long-ago divorce, she’s
created a successful TV show and reached the pinnacle of her
profession, with a camera-ready life in her Fifth Avenue penthouse. So
why is she so depressed? Because all the hours with her personal
trainer, hairdressers, and cosmetic surgeons can’t fudge the truth:
Valerie is turning sixty. Valerie’s daughter, April, spends every last
ounce of her energy on her popular one-of-a-kind restaurant in
downtown New York. She has no love life and no prospects. Ready or
not, though, April’s life is about to change, in a tumultuous
transformation that begins the morning it hits her: She’s thirty. And
what does she have to show for it? Jack Adams is the most charismatic
sports analyst on TV. Twelve years after retiring from the NFL, he
still has his pick of the most desirable twentysomething women. But
Jack wakes up on his fiftieth birthday, his back thrown out of whack,

feeling every year his age. In a novel brimming with warmth and
insight, beginning on one birthday and ending on another, Valerie,
April, and Jack discover that life itself can be a celebration—and
that its greatest gifts are always a surprise. BONUS: This edition
contains an excerpt from Danielle Steel's Friends Forever.
Atlas Shrugged
Mar 29 2020 Peopled by larger-than-life heroes and
villains, charged with towering questions of good and evil, Atlas
Shrugged is Ayn Rand’s magnum opus: a philosophical revolution told in
the form of an action thriller—nominated as one of America’s bestloved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read. Who is John Galt? When
he says that he will stop the motor of the world, is he a destroyer or
a liberator? Why does he have to fight his battles not against his
enemies but against those who need him most? Why does he fight his
hardest battle against the woman he loves? You will know the answer to
these questions when you discover the reason behind the baffling
events that play havoc with the lives of the amazing men and women in
this book. You will discover why a productive genius becomes a
worthless playboy...why a great steel industrialist is working for his
own destruction...why a composer gives up his career on the night of
his triumph...why a beautiful woman who runs a transcontinental
railroad falls in love with the man she has sworn to kill. Atlas
Shrugged, a modern classic and Rand’s most extensive statement of
Objectivism—her groundbreaking philosophy—offers the reader the
spectacle of human greatness, depicted with all the poetry and power
of one of the twentieth century’s leading artists.
Child 44
Nov 05 2020 OVER 2 MILLION COPIES SOLD MOSCOW, 1953. Under
Stalin’s terrifying regime, families live in fear. When the allpowerful State claims there is no such thing as crime, who dares
disagree? AN INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER IN OVER 30 LANGUAGES An
ambitious secret police officer, Leo Demidov believes he’s helping to
build the perfect society. But when he uncovers evidence of a killer
at large – a threat the state won’t admit exists – Demidov must risk
everything, including the lives of those he loves, in order to expose
the truth. A THRILLER UNLIKE ANY YOU HAVE EVER READ But what if the
danger isn’t from the killer he is trying to catch, but from the
country he is fighting to protect? Nominated for seventeen
international awards and inspired by a real-life investigation, CHILD
44 is a relentless story of love, hope and bravery in a totalitarian
world. From the screenwriter of the acclaimed television series, THE
ASSASSINATION OF GIANNI VERSACE: AMERICAN CRIME STORY.
Out of My Mind
May 31 2020 Considered by many to be mentally
retarded, a brilliant, impatient fifth-grader with cerebral palsy
discovers a technological device that will allow her to speak for the
first time.
A Good Woman Jan 19 2022 From the glittering ballrooms of Manhattan
to the fires of World War I, Danielle Steel takes us on an

unforgettable journey in her new novel—a spellbinding tale of war,
loss, history, and one woman’s unbreakable spirit.... Nineteen-yearold Annabelle Worthington was born into a life of privilege, raised
amid the glamour of New York society, with glorious homes on Fifth
Avenue and in Newport, Rhode Island. But everything changed on a cold
April day in 1912, when the sinking of the Titanic shattered her
family and her privileged world forever. Finding strength within her
grief, Annabelle pours herself into volunteer work, nursing the poor,
igniting a passion for medicine that would shape the course of her
life. But for Annabelle, first love, and a seemingly idyllic marriage,
will soon bring more grief—this time caused by the secrets of the
human heart. Betrayed, and pursued by a scandal she does not deserve,
Annabelle flees New York for war-ravaged France, hoping to lose
herself in a life of service. There, in the heart of the First World
War, in a groundbreaking field hospital run by women, Annabelle finds
her true calling, working as an ambulance medic on the front lines,
studying medicine, saving lives. And when the war ends, Annabelle
begins a new life in Paris—now a doctor, a mother, her past almost
forgotten…until a fateful meeting opens her heart to the world she had
left behind. Finding strength in the most unlikely of friendships,
pulling together the broken fragments of her life, Annabelle will
return to New York one more time—this time as a changed woman, a woman
of substance, infused with life’s experience, building a future filled
with hope…out of the rich soil of the past. Filled with breathtaking
images and historical detail, Danielle Steel’s new novel introduces
one of her most unique and fascinating characters: Annabelle
Worthington, a remarkable woman, a good woman, a true survivor who
triumphs against overwhelming odds. For Annabelle’s story is more than
compelling fiction, it is a powerful celebration of life, dignity, and
courage—and a testament to the human will to survive.
The Book of the Damned
Apr 10 2021 "Time travel, UFOs, mysterious
planets, stigmata, rock-throwing poltergeists, huge footprints,
bizarre rains of fish and frogs-nearly a century after Charles Fort's
Book of the Damned was originally published, the strange phenomenon
presented in this book remains largely unexplained by modern science.
Through painstaking research and a witty, sarcastic style, Fort
captures the imagination while exposing the flaws of popular
scientific explanations. Virtually all of his material was compiled
and documented from reports published in reputable journals,
newspapers and periodicals because he was an avid collector. Charles
Fort was somewhat of a recluse who spent most of his spare time
researching these strange events and collected these reports from
publications sent to him from around the globe. This was the first of
a series of books he created on unusual and unexplained events and to
this day it remains the most popular. If you agree that truth is often
stranger than fiction, then this book is for you"--Taken from Good

Reads website.
44 Charles Street
Sep 27 2022 Owner of a struggling art gallery and
newly separated from her boyfriend, Francesca Thayer does the math and
then the unimaginable. She puts out an advertisement for boarders, and
soon her Greenwich Village house becomes a whole new world.
44 Charles Street
Jun 24 2022 BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt
from Danielle Steel's Betrayal. A magical transformation takes place
in Danielle Steel’s luminous novel: Strangers become roommates,
roommates become friends, and friends become a family in a turn-of-thecentury house in Manhattan’s West Village. The plumbing was prone to
leaks, the furniture rescued from garage sales. And every square inch
was being devotedly restored to its original splendor—even as a
relationship fell to pieces. Now Francesca Thayer, newly separated
from her boyfriend, is suddenly the sole mortgage payer on her
Greenwich Village townhouse. The struggling art gallery owner does the
math and then the unimaginable. She puts out an advertisement for
boarders, and soon her home becomes a whole new world. First comes
Eileen, a fresh, pretty L.A. transplant, now a New York City
schoolteacher. Then there’s Chris, a young father fighting for custody
of his seven-year-old son. The final tenant is Marya, a celebrated
cookbook author hoping to start a new chapter in life after the death
of her husband. Over the course of one amazing, unforgettable,
ultimately life-changing year, Francesca discovers that her accidental
tenants have become the most important people in her life. The house
at 44 Charles Street fills with laughter, heartbreak, and hope—and in
the hands of master storyteller Danielle Steel, it’s a place those who
visit will never want to leave.
The Sins of the Mother
Sep 15 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Every
woman makes choices. And no one has made more difficult choices than
Olivia Grayson. The enormously successful businesswoman missed out on
much of her children’s lives while she built her legendary homefurnishings empire. In Danielle Steel’s character-rich new novel,
Olivia faces the past, tries to balance the present, and makes amends
where due, while still running her vastly successful business. THE
SINS OF THE MOTHER As a way of making up to them for time lost, Olivia
spends months every year planning a lavish holiday that everyone in
her family will enjoy. This summer she has arranged a dream trip in
the Mediterranean on a luxurious yacht, which she hopes will be the
most memorable vacation of all. Her lavish gesture every year
expresses her love for them, and regret at all the important times she
missed during her children’s younger years. Her younger daughter,
Cassie, a hip London music producer, refuses the invitation
altogether, as she does every year. Her older daughter, Liz, lives in
her mother’s shadow, with a terror of failure as she tries to
recapture her dream of being a writer. And her sons, John and Phillip,
work for Olivia, for better or worse, with wives who wish they didn’t.

In the splendor of the Riviera, this should be a summer to remember,
with Olivia’s children, grandchildren, and daughters-in-law on board.
But as with any family gathering, there are always surprises, and no
matter how glamorous the setting things don’t always turn out as ones
hopes. Family dynamics are complicated, old disappointments die hard,
and as forgiveness and surprising revelations enter into it, new bonds
are formed, and the future takes on a brighter hue. And one by one,
with life’s irony, Olivia’s children find themselves committing the
same “sins” for which they blamed their mother for so many years. It
is a summer of compassion, important lessons, and truth. The Sins of
the Mother captures the many sides of family love: complex,
challenging, funny, passionate, and hopefully enduring. Along the way,
we are enthralled by an unforgettable heroine, a mother strong enough
to take more than her fair share of the blame, wise enough to respect
her children for who they really are, and forgiving enough to love
them unconditionally. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from
Danielle Steel's Winners.
Products and Priorities
Nov 24 2019
Hotel Vendome
May 23 2022 America’s #1 bestseller! There are some
places you visit, and some places you never leave behind. Danielle
Steel’s new novel follows a devoted father and the daughter he raises
in the fascinating upstairs-downstairs world of a glamorous Manhattan
hotel. HOTEL VENDÔME The hotel was old, run-down. But to Swiss-born
hotelier Hugues Martin, it is a rough diamond tucked away on a quiet
New York City street. So Hugues scrapes together everything he has to
purchase the building—and transforms it into one of the world’s finest
luxury hotels. Under Hugues’s exacting supervision, the Hotel Vendôme
is soon renowned for its unparalleled service and discretion—the ideal
refuge for the rich and famous—and a perfect home for Hugues’s family,
until his young wife abandons him, leaving Hugues the single parent to
their four-year-old daughter. Still, Heloise grows up happily amid a
colorful milieu of celebrities, socialites, politicians, world
travelers, and the countless hotel employees who all adore her. As the
years pass and unexpected challenges arise, Hugues and the hotel are
the center of Heloise’s life. She longs to follow in her father’s
footsteps and one day run the Hotel Vendôme. The lessons she learns at
his side will carry her through it all, illuminating a story no reader
will forget. Welcome to the Hotel Vendôme. BONUS: This edition
includes an excerpt from Danielle Steel's Sins of the Mother.
The Apartment
Feb 08 2021 They come together by chance in the heart
of New York City, four young women at turning points in their lives.
Claire finds the spacious loft apartment. But the aspiring shoe
designer needs at least one roommate to manage the rent. She meets
Abby, a writer trying to make it on her own, far from her successful
family in L.A. Then Morgan joins them. She’s ambitious, with a serious
finance job on Wall Street. Finally Sasha, a medical student. And so

the sprawling space, with its exposed brick and rich natural light,
becomes a home to friends about to embark on new exhilarating
adventures. Their shared life in the apartment turns them into a
family of beloved friends. But as unexpected opportunities and
challenges alter the course of each of their lives, they face the
bittersweet reality that in time, they will inevitably move away from
the place where their dreams began . . . Danielle Steel is famous for
her inspirational stories about family, love and life. Her novels will
be enjoyed by readers of Penny Vincenzi, Jodi Picoult and Diane
Chamberlain.
Pegasus Mar 21 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER In a rich historical
novel of family and World War II, #1 New York Times bestselling author
Danielle Steel unfurls a powerful saga that spans generations and
continents. This is a story of courage, friendship, and fate as two
families face the challenges of war . . . and the magnificent stallion
that will link them forever. PEGASUS Nicolas von Bingen and Alex von
Hemmerle, titled members of the German aristocracy, have been best
friends since childhood. Both widowers, they are raising their
children—Nick’s two lively boys and Alex’s adored teenage daughter—in
peace and luxury on the vast Bavarian estates that have belonged to
their families for generations. While Nick indulges in more glamorous
pursuits, Alex devotes himself to breeding the renowned white
Lipizzaner horses that enthrall audiences throughout Europe with their
ability to dance and spin on command, majestic creatures whose
bloodlines are rare and priceless. But it is Nicolas’s bloodline that
changes everything, when his father receives a warning from a highranking contact inside the Wehrmacht. A secret from the past has left
the family vulnerable to the rising tide of Nazism: Nick’s mother,
whom he never knew, was of Jewish descent. Suddenly Nicolas must flee
Germany, wrenching his sons away from the only home they have known,
sailing across the Atlantic for a new life in America. Their survival
will depend on a precious gift from Alex, their only stake for the
future: eight purebred horses, two of them stunning Lipizzaners. In
Florida, where Nicolas joins the Ringling Brothers Circus, he becomes
Nick Bing, with Alex’s prize white stallion—now named Pegasus—the
centerpiece of the show. In this extraordinary book, Danielle Steel
tells the story of a family reinventing itself in America, while the
country they left behind is engulfed in flames and madness, and men
like Alex von Hemmerle are forced to make unbearable choices. Alex’s
daughter will find sanctuary in England. In America, Nick will find
love, his sons will find a future, and their left-behind world will
eventually find them. A novel of hope and sacrifice, of tragedy,
challenge, and rebirth, Pegasus is a brilliant family chronicle that
unfolds across half a century—a masterwork from one of our most
beloved writers.
44 Charles Street
Feb 20 2022
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Nov 17 2021
Silent Scream
Jul 13 2021 He's taken more hostages inside of prison
than any UK prisoner. He holds awards for his art and writing. He's
had more prison rooftop protests than anyone alive or dead. He's the
UK's most feared yet most misunderstood prisoner. In Bronson's own
words, find out what makes him tick and explode.
Danielle Steel: 44 Charles Street & Malice
Aug 26 2022 This special
2-for-1 collection features two classic Danielle Steel novels: 44
Charles Street and Malice. 44 Charles Street Everything is falling to
pieces for Francesca Thayer. Her beautiful but leaky old house is in
need of total restoration, then her relationship with lawyer Todd
collapses and he moves out. As the owner of a struggling art gallery
she can't possibly manage the mortgage alone, so she is forced to do
the one thing she never imagined she would: she advertises for
lodgers. And so Francesca finds that her house has become a whole new
world - and as things begin to turn around, she realises that her
accidental tenants might become the most important people in her life.
Over their year together, the house at 44 Charles Street fills with
laughter, hope and heartbreak and Francesca discovers that she might
be able to open her heart again after all... Malice On the night of
her mother's funeral, Grace Adams is attacked. A young woman with
secrets too horrible to tell, Grace will not reveal the truth about
what happened. After a lifetime of being a victim, she must now pay
the price for other people's sins. From a small town in Illinois to
the depths of a women's prison; from a Chicago modelling agency to a
challenging career in New York, Grace carries the past with her
wherever she goes. When Grace meets Charles Mackenzie, she finds a man
who wants nothing from her - except to heal her and to give her the
family she so desperately wants. But with happiness finally within her
grasp, Grace is at her most vulnerable - in danger of losing
everything to an enemy from her past, an enemy bent on malice...
Southern Lights
Apr 22 2022 Danielle Steel sweeps us from a Manhattan
courtroom to the Deep South in her powerful new novel—at once a behindclosed-doors look into the heart of a family and a tale of crime and
punishment. Eleven years have passed since Alexa Hamilton left the
South behind, fleeing the pain of her ex-husband’s betrayal and the
cruelty of his prominent Charleston family. Now an assistant D.A. in
Manhattan, Alexa has finally put her demons to rest, making a name for
herself as a top prosecutor, handling the city’s toughest cases while
juggling her role as devoted single mom to a teenage daughter. But
everything changes when Alexa is handed her latest case: the trial of
accused serial killer Luke Quentin. Sifting through mountains of
forensic evidence, Alexa prepares for a high-stakes trial…until
threatening letters throw her private life into turmoil. The letters
are addressed to her beautiful seventeen-year-old daughter, Savannah,
whom Alexa has been raising alone since her divorce. Alexa is certain

that Quentin is behind the letters—and that they are too dangerous to
ignore. Suddenly she must make the toughest choice of all—and send her
daughter back to the very place she swore she would never return to:
the place where her marriage ended in heartbreak…her ex-husband’s
world of southern tradition, memories of betrayal, and the antebellum
charm of Charleston. Now, while Alexa’s trial builds to a climax in
New York, her daughter is settling into southern life, discovering a
part of her family history and a father she barely knows--from the icecold stepmother who stole him away to a fascinating ancestry and a
half-sister and half-brothers she comes to love. As secrets are
exposed and old wounds are healed, Alexa and Savannah, after a season
in different worlds, will come together again—strengthened by the
challenges they have faced, changed by the mysteries they have
unraveled, and with Savannah now at home in the southern world her
mother fled. In this masterfully told tale, Danielle Steel creates a
stunning array of contrasts: from the gritty chaos of Manhattan’ s
criminal court system to the seductive gentility of the South, from
the rage of a hardened criminal to the tender bond between a mother
and daughter—and a loving father who has welcomed Savannah home at
last. A novel that will catch you off guard at every turn, Southern
Lights is Danielle Steel at her electrifying best.
Make Way for Ducklings
Aug 02 2020 "Robert McCloskey's unusual and
stunning pictures have long been a delight for their fun as well as
their spirit of place."—The Horn Book Mrs. Mallard was sure that the
pond in the Boston Public Gardens would be a perfect place for her and
her eight ducklings to live. The problem was how to get them there
through the busy streets of Boston. But with a little help from the
Boston police, Mrs. Mallard and Jack, Kack, Lack, Nack, Ouack, Pack,
and Quack arive safely at their new home. This brilliantly
illustrated, amusingly observed tale of Mallards on the move has won
the hearts of generations of readers. Awarded the Caldecott Medal for
the most distinguished American picture book for children in 1941, it
has since become a favorite of millions. This classic tale of the
famous Mallard ducks of Boston is available for the first time in a
full-sized paperback edition. Make Way for Ducklings has been
described as "one of the merriest picture books ever" (The New York
Times). Ideal for reading aloud, this book deserves a place of honor
on every child's bookshelf. "This delightful picture book captures the
humor and beauty of one special duckling family. ... McClosky's
illustrations are brilliant and filled with humor. The details of the
ducklings, along with the popular sights of Boston, come across
wonderfully. The image of the entire family proudly walking in line is
a classic."—The Barnes & Noble Review "The quaint story of the mallard
family's search for the perfect place to hatch ducklings. ... For more
than fifty years kids have been entertained by this warm and wonderful
story."—Children's Literature

Golden Moments
Dec 26 2019 THE WORLD'S FAVOURITE STORYTELLER NEARLY
ONE BILLION COPIES SOLD A dazzling romance - but will their passion
survive? As one of the world's richest women, beautiful Kezla Saint
Martin was the pampered darling of the jet-set, her life a careless
round of glamorous games. But those games had rules of their own, and
Kezla was harbouring secret longings. She wanted all that lavish world
provided - and more. Then Kezla met Lucas Johns: bold, dynamic - a man
with a lust for life and a gift for danger. Ex-convict, crusader, he
was a hero to many and a threat to many more. To Kezla he became the
only thing that mattered, and the love they shared was richer, more
powerful than any she'd ever known. This was their sweetest hour ...
until their world crashed and their love had to meet its sternest
test. An epic and romantic tale from one of the best-loved writers of
all time. Perfect for fans of Penny Vincenzi, Lucinda Riley and Maeve
Binchy PRAISE FOR DANIELLE STEEL: 'Emotional and gripping . . . I was
left in no doubt as to the reasons behind Steel's multi-million sales
around the world' DAILY MAIL 'Danielle Steel is undeniably an expert'
NEW YORK TIMES
Now and Forever
Jun 19 2019 Although Jessica and Ian Clarke have been
married seven years, they insist the thrill and excitement haven't
dimmed. At Jessica's urging, Ian has quit his advertising job to
become a struggling writer, and she supports him with her successful
San Francisco boutique. Ian's financial dependence on Jessica upsets
him more than he admits, and in a moment of bored malaise, Ian's first
casual indiscretion will create a nightmare that threatens everything
Jessica and Ian have carefully built. What he does changes their
lives, and them, perhaps forever, as they struggle to pay the price of
his foolhardy affair.
The Power of Habit
Sep 03 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • This
instant classic explores how we can change our lives by changing our
habits. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Wall Street
Journal • Financial Times In The Power of Habit, award-winning
business reporter Charles Duhigg takes us to the thrilling edge of
scientific discoveries that explain why habits exist and how they can
be changed. Distilling vast amounts of information into engrossing
narratives that take us from the boardrooms of Procter & Gamble to the
sidelines of the NFL to the front lines of the civil rights movement,
Duhigg presents a whole new understanding of human nature and its
potential. At its core, The Power of Habit contains an exhilarating
argument: The key to exercising regularly, losing weight, being more
productive, and achieving success is understanding how habits work. As
Duhigg shows, by harnessing this new science, we can transform our
businesses, our communities, and our lives. With a new Afterword by
the author “Sharp, provocative, and useful.”—Jim Collins “Few [books]
become essential manuals for business and living. The Power of Habit
is an exception. Charles Duhigg not only explains how habits are

formed but how to kick bad ones and hang on to the good.”—Financial
Times “A flat-out great read.”—David Allen, bestselling author of
Getting Things Done: The Art of Stress-Free Productivity “You’ll never
look at yourself, your organization, or your world quite the same
way.”—Daniel H. Pink, bestselling author of Drive and A Whole New Mind
“Entertaining . . . enjoyable . . . fascinating . . . a serious look
at the science of habit formation and change.”—The New York Times Book
Review
My Forty Years with Ford
Oct 24 2019 An unflinching eyewitness
account of the Ford story as told by one of Henry Ford’s closest
associates.
A Gentleman's Position
Feb 26 2020 Power, privilege, and the rigid
rules of class leave two hearts yearning for connection in the
sizzling new Society of Gentlemen novel from K. J. Charles. Among his
eccentric though strictly principled group of friends, Lord Richard
Vane is the confidant on whom everyone depends for advice, moral
rectitude, and discreet assistance. Yet when Richard has a problem, he
turns to his valet, a fixer of unparalleled genius—and the object of
Richard’s deepest desires. If there is one rule a gentleman must
follow, it is never to dally with servants. But when David is close
enough to touch, the rules of class collide with the basest sort of
animal instinct: overpowering lust. For David Cyprian, burglary and
blackmail are as much in a day’s work as bootblacking—anything for the
man he’s devoted to. But the one thing he wants for himself is the one
thing Richard refuses to give: his heart. With the tension between
them growing to be unbearable, David’s seemingly incorruptible master
has left him no choice. Putting his finely honed skills of seduction
and manipulation to good use, he will convince Richard to forget all
about his well-meaning objections and give in to sweet, sinful
temptation. And look for the enticing Society of Gentlemen series by
KJ Charles: THE RUIN OF GABRIEL ASHLEIGH | A FASHIONABLE INDULGENCE |
A SEDITIOUS AFFAIR | A GENTLEMAN’S POSITION Don’t miss any of the
captivating Sins of the Cities novels: AN UNSEEN ATTRACTION | AN
UNNATURAL VICE | AN UNSUITABLE HEIR Praise for A Gentleman’s Position
“Highly recommend this one—a great, angst-filled romance.”—Smexy Books
“I can’t recommend A Gentleman’s Position and the rest of the Society
books enough!”—Just Love “I have absolutely loved this series and I
found this to be a very satisfying conclusion. . . . I love the way
things ended up for Richard and Cyprian and I was thrilled to get
their story.”—Joyfully Jay “Brilliant writing and storytelling! Highly
recommend!”—Gay Book Reviews “This book is swoon material—grab
it!”—Red Adept Reviews “What I enjoyed most about this book was the
author’s slow and deliberate reveal of the story from both parties’
perspectives.”—The Oddness of Moving Things Includes a special message
from the editor, as well as an excerpt from another Loveswept title.
Matters of the Heart
Mar 09 2021 Hope Dunne has carved out a name for

herself as a top photographer. In her chic Soho loft, she is content
with her life, finding serenity and beauty through the lens of her
camera. She isn't looking for a man or excitement. But things change
when she accepts a last minute assignment in London, photographing one
of the world's celebrated writers.
Charles Street, No. 44 / 44 Charles Street / 44 Charles Street: A
Novel Jul 25 2022 «Una historia dulce sobre el triunfo del amor, la
amistad y las segundas oportunidades.».- Publishers Weekly "Francesca
Thayer es copropietaria de una galería de arte y de una casa antigua
en el Village neoyorquino. Ambos proyectos los inició con Todd, su
pareja durante años. Ahora que la relación ha terminado, Francesca
deberá decidir si lo vende todo o hace frente a los pagos ella sola.
Finalmente su padre la ayudará a sacar adelante la galería, pero para
mantener la casa, tendrá que alquilar tres de sus habitaciones. Entre
los inquilinos se creará un ambiente familiar y hogareño que los unirá
cada vez más. Y Francesca, entre tanto, se dará cuenta de que en
contra de lo que ella creía, su corazón sigue latiendo con más fuerza
que antes, en el momento más insospechado y por la persona que menos
se espera." ENGLISH DESCRIPTION “Steel keeps the tone gentle and
soothing in this warm, cozy tale about the triumph of love,
friendship, and second chances.” - Publishers Weekly Francesca Thayer
is the owner of a struggling art gallery, and now sole mortgage payer
on her Greenwich Village townhouse. She initially acquired both with
her long-time partner Todd. Now that they have separated, Francesca
must decide if to sell everything, or to find a way to pay for it all
on her own. Her father decides to help her out with the gallery, but
in order to pay for the mortgage on the townhouse, she must rent out
three of her spare bedrooms. The tenants quickly created a friendly
and homelike atmosphere which will unite them more and more. Meanwhile
Francesca will realize that, contrary to what she believed, her heart
is beating stronger than before, at the most unexpected time, and for
the least expected person.
Subtle Blood
Sep 22 2019 Will Darling is all right. His business is
doing well, and so is his illicit relationship with Kim
Secretan--disgraced aristocrat, ex-spy, amateur book-dealer. It's
starting to feel like he's got his life under control.And then a
brutal murder in a gentleman's club plunges them back into the shadow
world of crime, deception, and the power of privilege. Worse, it
brings them up against Kim's noble, hostile family, and his upperclass life where Will can never belong.With old and new enemies
against them, and secrets on every side, Will and Kim have to fight
for each other harder than ever-or be torn apart for good.
Neighbors Jan 27 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In Danielle Steel’s
gripping new novel, a reclusive woman opens up her home to her
neighbors in the wake of a devastating earthquake, setting off events
that reveal secrets, break relationships apart, and bring strangers

together to forge powerful new bonds. Meredith White was one of
Hollywood’s most recognizable faces. But a personal tragedy cut her
acting career short and alienated her from her family. For the last
fifteen years, Meredith has been living alone in San Francisco with
two trusted caretakers. Then, on a muggy late summer day, a massive
earthquake strikes Northern California, plunging the Bay Area into
chaos. Without a moment’s hesitation, Meredith invites her stunned and
shaken neighbors into her mostly undamaged home as the recovery
begins. These people did not even realize that movie star Meredith
White was living on their street. Now, they are sharing her mansion,
as well as their most closely kept secrets. Without the walls and
privacy of their own homes, one by one, new relationships are forged.
For every neighbor there is a story, from the doctor whose wife and
children fear him, to the beautiful young woman dating a dishonorable
man, to the aspiring writer caring for a famous blind musician. In the
heart of the crisis, Meredith finds herself venturing back into the
world. And thanks to the suspicions and the dogged detective work of a
disaster relief volunteer, a former military officer named Charles, a
shocking truth about her own world is exposed. Suddenly Meredith sees
her isolation, her estranged family, and even her acting career in a
whole new light. Filled with powerful human dramas, Neighbors is a
penetrating look at how our world can be upended in a moment. In a
novel of unforgettable characters and stunning twists, acts of love
and courage become the most powerful forces of all.
The Dog of the South
Jan 07 2021 His wife, Norma, has run off with
her ex-husband, taking Ray's cards, shotgun and car. But from the
receipts, Ray can track where they've gone. He takes off after them,
as does an irritatingly tenacious bail bondsman, both following the
romantic couple's spending as far as Mexico. There Ray meets Dr Reo
Symes, the seemingly down-on-his-luck and rather eccentric owner of a
beaten up and broken down bus, who needs a ride to Belize. The further
they drive, in a car held together by coat-hangers and excesses of
oil, the wilder their journey gets. But they're not going to give up
easily.
44 Charles Street
Oct 28 2022 First time in paperback! A magical
transformation takes place in Danielle Steel’s luminous novel:
Strangers become roommates, roommates become friends, and friends
become a family in a turn-of-the-century house in Manhattan’s West
Village. The plumbing was prone to leaks, the furniture rescued from
garage sales. And every square inch was being devotedly restored to
its original splendor—even as a relationship fell to pieces. Now
Francesca Thayer, newly separated from her boyfriend, is suddenly the
sole mortgage payer on her Greenwich Village townhouse. The struggling
art gallery owner does the math and then the unimaginable. She puts
out an advertisement for boarders, and soon her home becomes a whole
new world. First comes Eileen, a fresh, pretty L.A. transplant, now a

New York City schoolteacher. Then there’s Chris, a young father
fighting for custody of his seven-year-old son. The final tenant is
Marya, a celebrated cookbook author hoping to start a new chapter in
life after the death of her husband. Over the course of one amazing,
unforgettable, ultimately life-changing year, Francesca discovers that
her accidental tenants have become the most important people in her
life. The house at 44 Charles Street fills with laughter, heartbreak,
and hope—and in the hands of master storyteller Danielle Steel, it’s a
place those who visit will never want to leave.
Friends Forever
Oct 16 2021 Five children meet on their first day of
school, one bright September morning. Drawn by that magical spark of
connection that happens to the young, Gabby, Billy, Izzie, Andy and
Sean âe" each bursting with their own personality, all with strikingly
different looks and diverse talents âe" soon become an inseparable
group, known to everyone else as the Big Five. As they grow up, their
seemingly perfect lives are altered by families falling apart,
unfortunate mistakes, and losses and victories great and small.
Throughout their adolescence, the five are able to turn back to their
trusted group to regain their footing and steady their course. But as
they emerge from school, their futures seem neither safe nor clear. As
their lives separate, the challenges and risks they face become
greater, the losses sharper, and it becomes much harder to know the
right path to choose. But despite lifeâe(tm)s ups and downs, together
they are able to face up to challenges with the help of the important
bonds forged all those years ago. And the five realise just how lucky
they are to treasure valuable friendships that last a lifetime.
The Play of Daniel Keyes' Flowers for Algernon
Aug 22 2019 The
Heinemann Plays series offers contemporary drama and classic plays in
durable classroom editions. Many have large casts and an equal mix of
boy and girl parts. This play is a dramatization of Daniel Keyes's
story about a retarded adult who desperately wants to be able to read
and write.
Products and Priorities
Dec 06 2020
Succeeding With What You Have
Aug 14 2021 This candid essay by one of
the nation's leading businessmen originally appeared in American
Magazine in November 1916. In it, Charles Schwab, one-time president
of Carnegie Steel, U.S. Steel, and Bethlehem Steel, offered his
secrets for success. Surprisingly, he didn't believe that genius was
required -- he believed in hard work. "For thirty-six years I have
been moving among workingmen in what is now the biggest branch of
American industry, the steel business," Schwab wrote. "In that time it
has been my good fortune to watch most of the present leaders rise
from the ranks, ascend step by step to places of power. These men, I
am convinced, are not natural prodigies. They won out by using normal
brains to think beyond their manifest daily duty." Thanks to his
appreciation of devoted workers, Schwab placed the ability to succeed

in any employee's hands. More of Schwab's surprising insights are
contained in this fascinating look at the path to success, written by
one who traveled it. CHARLES M. SCHWAB (1862-1939) joined Carnegie
Steel in 1879 and became president when he was 35, working closely
with Andrew Carnegie. He sold the company to J.P. Morgan, and became
president of Morgan's new corporation, U.S. Steel. Schwab later ran
Bethlehem Steel, a company known for its efficiency and
competitiveness. During World War I, Schwab became Director-General of
the Emergency Fleet Corporation for the U.S. government.
Thunder and Rain
Jun 12 2021 As a result of his hard exterior and
lonely tendencies, Tyler Steele finds himself a single father alone in
the world - until a stranger and her daughter show up and change his
life. Third generation Texas Ranger Tyler Steele is the last of a
dying breed-- a modern day cowboy hero living in a world that doesn't
quite understand his powerful sense of right and wrong and instinct to
defend those who can't defend themselves. Despite his strong moral
compass, Ty has trouble seeing his greatest weakness. His hard outer
shell, the one essential to his work, made him incapable of forging
the emotional connection his wife Andie so desperately needed. Now
retired, rasing their son Brodie on his own, and at risk of losing his
ranch, Ty does not know how to rebuild from the rubble of his life.
The answer comes in the form of Samantha and her daughter Hope, on the
run from a seemingly inescapable situation. They are in danger,
desperate, and alone. Though they are strangers, Ty knows he can
help-- protecting the innocent is what he does best. As his
relationship with Sam and Hope unfolds, Ty realizes he must confront
his true weaknesses if he wants to become the man he needs to be.
Escape from Mr Lemoncello's Library
Oct 04 2020 Join Kyle as he uses
all his gamer skills to solve the puzzle that is Mr Lemoncello's
extraordinary library. Charlie and the Chocolate Factory meets A Night
in the Museum in this the action-packedNew York Times bestseller from
Chris Grabenstein, coauthor of I Funny and other bestselling series
with James Patterson! Kyle Keeley is the class clown and a huge fan of
all games - board games, word games, and particularly video games. His
hero, Luigi Lemoncello, the most famous and creative gamemaker in the
world, just so happens to be the genius behind the town's brand-new
super library that is as much a home for tech and trickery as it is
for stories. Kyle is lucky enough to win a coveted spot as one of
twelve kids invited for a puzzle-packed lock-in on the library's
opening night, hosted by Mr. Lemoncello. But when morning comes, the
doors stay locked. Kyle and the other kids must solve every clue and
figure out every secret riddle to find the hidden escape route . . . !
Message from Nam
Apr 29 2020 As a journalist, Paxton Andrews would
experience Vietnam firsthand. We follow her from high school in
Savannah to college in Berkeley and then to work in Saigon. For the
soldiers she knew and met there, Viet Nam would change their lives in

ways they could never have imagined. For the men in her life, Viet Nam
would change their lives in ways hey could not escape or deny. Peter
Wilson, fresh from law school, was a new recruit who would confont his
fate in Da Nang. Ralph Johnson, a seasoned AP correspondent, had been
in Saigon since the beginning. He knew Vietnam and the war inside out.
Bill Quinn, captain of the Cu Chi tunnel rats, was on his fourth tour
of duty and it seemed nothing could touch him. Sergeant Tony
Campobello had come to Vietnam from the streets of New York to vent a
rage that had followed him all the way to Saigon. For seven years
Paxton Andrews would write an acclaimed newspaper column from the
front before finally returning to the States and then attending the
Paris peace talks. But for her and the men who fought in Viet Nam,
life would never be the same again.
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